
Gwinnett Senior Golden Games 

September 2020 

Virtual Meeting Notes 

• Medals have been received and are in the capable hands of Pat and Stella Harney. 

 

• Gwinnett Senior Learning Center has folded and donated a significant amount to Gwinnett 

Senior Golden Games. An email thank you was sent to Becky Wolary to be shared with the 

GSRLC Board. They will be a title sponsor when we host the games in 2021. The GSRLC Board 

will be recognized at that time. 

 

• Refund request totaled $1078 as of 9/15/2020. All Checks have been issued with one return 

check that Lynn is investigating the address.  

 

• 66 cancellation letters were mailed with 2 returns. Thank you Debbie Reid for the labels. We 

have not had any issues with communication to athletes nor complaints that they were unaware 

of the changes-thanks to all of you! 

 

• The Games will be scheduled for fall of 2021 instead of spring due to 3 factors; COVID may be 

settled down, weather is cooler and we do not impact the County facilities during their busiest 

season with spring break camps and other activities. 

 

• The Treasurer’s report will be available at the end of the month as we are working from home 

with Lynn and I meeting periodically to balance the books and update the report. 

 

• GSGG listing has been updated with the senior resource data and the State of Georgia. 

 

• COVID has had an impact on all senior activities across the county, but one good thing has come 

of the impact….senior activity groups have been communicating and sharing information. 

Looking into the future of the games we may see more athletes as we have better access to 

other organizations which serve seniors, like senior softball and master gardeners,. Our lines of 

communication are open. 




